Burke Livestock Auction

Sale Results May 23rd
We sold 140 weigh up cattle on Monday May 23rd to 5 buyers. The cow market was stronger than our last weigh up sale on May 14th. The numbers of cows showing up has slowed down and the cow market is beginning to reflect. The best end feeding cows were up to $94 with many in the mid 80’s & the middle cut feeding cows sold 75-82. High yielding and best end slaughter cows $77-84, majority slaughter cows in the middle cut $68-77, & blemished low yielding full and off cows below $68. Heiferettes were light test $85-105. High yielding slaughter bulls $105-113, middle cut and lower yielding bulls light test under $105. Thank you for your business. NO SALE Memorial Day weekend, our next sale will be Monday June 6th with weigh ups being accepted noon-8 pm on Sunday June 5th and anytime Monday morning! Thank you
MONDAY June 13th Regular Cattle Sale

June 18th Special Fall Calf and Yearling Sale NO WEIGH UPS

MONDAY June 27th Regular Cattle Sale 

July 2nd or MONDAY July 4th NO CATTLE SALE 

MONDAY July 11th Regular Cattle Sale 

July 16th or Monday July 18th NO CATTLE SALE

July 23rd Special Fall Calf and Yearling Sale w/ Weigh Ups

July 30th or MONDAY August 1st NO CATTLE SALE
